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Comments: I am fortunate enough to visit family in Montana every summer. One highlight my travels is a trip to

Holland Lake and Falls.  I am much opposed to the currently described proposal to have an out of state firm

redevelop that property.  A "high end" densely developed resort will forever change the character of the entire

Swan Valley.  Forest Service lands are public,  accessible to all citizens.  My family will be excluded and denied

enjoyment of this public space with a development that will surely be unaffordable to this family.  I urge you to

conduct an environmental impact study.  This area is critical habitat to a certain fish species, wolverines, and an

area essential to grizzly bear genetic exchange.   Our public lands are spaces where everyone can go for peace

and tranquility, much needed in the chaotic times in which we live.  Your mission should be to preserve this quiet

and peace of Holland Lake and not pave the way for an exclusive overdeveloped resort. 


